
Week beginning 14th March 2021

Cinderella

The Jolly Postman has made it to 
Cinderella’s castle, this week. We have been 
watching videos of our local area and have 
decided that we don’t have a castle in the 
local area. From our ‘stories for talking’ we
know that castles are made from stone and

have big strong wooden doors.

We have been making castles in playdoh 
and our loose parts area. 

We have also enjoyed drinking ‘tea’ and 
eating cake in our castle area at school 
and also reading stories in Cinderella’s 

carriage. 

Next week we will be ending our term with 
Cinderella’s ball. 



Week beginning 20th November 2017.

Someone 
else who 
helps us!
After saying good bye to our fire 

engine at the beginning of the week, 
and putting away our fire fighter 
costumes, we have introduced the 

children to another person who helps 
us; a postman.  They loved the story 

and we are looking forward to 
working on it more next week.


